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CERTIFIED - RETURN RECEIPT

Ms. Ellen J. Jurczak, P. E.
Environmental Engineer/Permits Manager 
Safety Kleeri Corporation 
777 Big Timber Road 
Elgin, Illinois 60120

Dear Ms. Jurczak:

Safety Kleen Corporation - Orange Park 
FLD 980 847 214 
Clay County - Hazardous Waste 
Construction Permit #HC 10-128082

This letter acknowledges receipt of your letter dated October 5, 
1987, requesting changes in Specific Conditions No. 36 and 37.c of 
the above-referenced permit. Florida Administrative Code Rule 
17-30 .280 (copy attached), authorizes the Department to establish 
any permit conditions which are necessary to assure compliance 
with applicable regulations and to protect human health and the 
environment.

To be consistent with the Operation Permit (HO 10-119940) issued 
to your facility and for better compliance, the Department does 
not see any need to change Specific Condition No. 37.c. This 
specific requirement is included in all the storage permits issued 
in the State of Florida.

The Department has decided to modify Specific Condition No. 3 6 as 
follows:

In accordance with Section I.E.2. of the permit application 
and 40 CFR 264 .175 (b)(5), the permittee shall remove 
spilled or leaked waste and accumulated precipitation from 
the collection area within 24 hours during weekdays and by 
the following Monday if it occurs on a weekend. Recovered 
waste must be drummed up and managed as a hazardous waste.
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If you have any questions regarding this letter or draft permit, 
please contact me at the letterhead address or telephone number.

QabP: jf 
^Attachment

cc: Satish Kastury
Paul Johnson 
Sta nley.Walcz yns ki

Sincerely,

Ashwin B. Patel 
Hazardous Waste Supervisor


